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WELCOME to new member, Gary McGregor, from Stockbridge! Gary is a knife collector.





The Club has a new red and blue striped BANNER, made by James Mitchell. It is 6 ft x 3 ft. The banner will be displayed at all our club outings and demonstrations.





The Club will have another DEMONSTRATION at the shop of Jerry Costin on Saturday, July 10 from 8 am - 2 pm. There will be a grinding & forging demonstration and lessons. If you’re interested in doing either of these, you need to bring your own safety glasses. James Mitchell will be there, also, to help those interested in scrimshaw.





Coffee, doughnuts and lunch will be provided. Please RSVP by July 6 to Jerry, if you’re planning to attend. You can contact him at 770-597-0113 or 770-482-6666. Directions to Jerry’s shop are attached to this newsletter and will also be available at the club meeting, July 6.





CLUB ATTENDANCE will be tracked by Nola Costin, in order to determine the eligibility of our members for the scholarships. One of the parameters for awarding the scholarships is that the member whose name is drawn must attend a minimum of 50% of the meetings from the month his or her name is drawn and the month he/she uses the scholarship.





It was decided at the June meeting that the Club Knife will be given out in the year that it is for. In other words, the 2011 CLUB KNIFE will be given out at the January 2011 meeting. This is a CHANGE FROM THE PREVIOUS POLICY. 





Monthly PROGRAM PRESENTATIONS have been reinstated to the club’s monthly meetings. A majority of the club members expressed that they really liked having brief presentations and have 


missed not having them. All members are encouraged to pick a month to give a presentation (or ask someone to present a program). The schedule for the rest of 2010 is filled, but volunteers to present a program for 2011 are needed. Please contact the secretary, Cheryl Mullikin, to schedule your month. She can be reached at 770-719-3486 or �HYPERLINK "mailto:leprekon@earthlink.net"��leprekon@earthlink.net�.
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Happy Birthday 


America!

















NEXT MEETING Tuesday, July 6 , 7 pm at the First Baptist Church of Jonesboro.
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